
Addendum No. 1 to the RFP for  
Staff Augmentation Services  

The following revision has been made to the RFP for Staff Augmentation Services: 

1. The exhibit titled Appendix A: Reference Authorization Letter is removed 
from the RFP document, and consequently no response or action is 
required related to this exhibit.  

2. A revised Table of Appendixes is attached to the RFP. 


